
Dear resident, 

We’re starting work on our project to increase the size of the 

roundabout at Guyhirn junction on the A47/A141. 

We have commenced our vegetation clearance adjacent to the 

Guyhirn roundabout at Old March Road, ahead of starting     

construction work in early March 2021.  

Due to the nature of the work, some noise and light disturbance 

is unavoidable. However we will try to keep this to a minimum.  

For safety reasons, we will need to close the road at the start of 

our work to install temporary barriers. We’ve provided            

provisional dates for these road closures on the back of this 

postcard. 

We will need further road closures later in the year, and will  

provide further information closer to the time. We aim to finish 

our work in April 2022.  

We would like to thank you in advance for your cooperation and 

patience whilst we carry out these road improvements.  

For more information on this project, visit 

www.highwaysengland.co.uk/guyhirn .  

 

 



A47/A141 Guyhirn junction 

Upcoming overnight road closures: 

Roadside notices will provide the latest information. Diversions were shown on a leaflet that you 

may have received from us at the start of the year. You can also view them on our website at 

www.highwaysengland.co.uk/guyhirn . 

Contact Us: 

If you have any questions about the project, please contact the Highways England Customer 

Contact Centre on 0300 123 5000 or email us: A47guyhirnjunctionRIS@highwaysengland.co.uk 

*All date are indicative and may be subject to alteration at any time 

 

 Location Date Time 
A141 March Road, Guyhirn 21 and 22 April 2021 inclusive  20.00—06.00 hrs 

Guyhirn roundabout 23 April 2021 20.00—06.00 hrs 

Guyhirn Bridge 1 May 2021 20.00—06.00 hrs 

Guyhirn Bridge 1 June 2021 20.00—06.00 hrs 

A141 March Road, Guyhirn 14 July 2021 20.00—06.00 hrs 

A47 Fen Road/South Brink 15 July 2021 20.00—06.00 hrs 

A141 March Road, Guyhirn 27 July 2021 20.00—06.00 hrs 


